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February 16, 2021
Dear Parent/Guardian,
The Builders of Jewish Education (BJE) and the Los Angeles Unified School District (LAUSD) recently resolved an issue related to the 2017-18 school year and need your help.  We are working together to gather information from parents so that eligible students from your school may receive additional reading and math intervention, academic counseling, professional development for teachers, and even parent workshops at your child’s school.  
The information you provide in the enclosed Family Income Eligibility Survey for the LAUSD Title I, Private Schools Program is very important in helping your school’s eligible students receive additional Title I funded services. Please take the time to complete and return the Family Income Eligibility Survey to the District by Friday, March 12, 2021.  
Because this is related to the 2017 – 18 school year, the information you provide will need to be in relation to that school year, particularly your 2017 income tax returns.  The survey is very easy to complete; all you need to do is the following:  

· Complete the information in Step 1 (please write clearly and legibly): write your complete address, the birthdate(s) of your child(ren) attending the private school and their grade level during the 2017-2018 school year

· In Step 2, review the income and household size information; using information from the 2017 tax filing, write your answer(s) in the boxes

· Review and circle your answer to the four questions under Step 3

· Lastly, certify and date the survey

Please return your LAUSD Family Income Eligibility Survey to the District using the provided self-addressed, stamped envelope by Friday, March 12, 2021.  Please know that the District will protect the information provided and the privacy of your family. The surveys will be kept confidential and will only be seen and used by our program office to determine the reservation for services.
If you have any questions, please contact me directly at pnavalta@lausd.net.
Sincerely,

Pamela Navalta
c:  Karen Ryback
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